Victoria Ford

From: Laura Oropeza <laura.oropeza@cjcc.ga.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 11:30 AM

To: Victoria Ford; Audrey Armistad; Nancy He

Cc: Stephanie Mikkelsen

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Y25-8-019 Request for Additional Funds
Attachments: SAR 4.pdf

Importance: High

Good Afternoon,

The Committee approved your request for additional funds in the amount of $173,258. Please complete and submit the

attached SAR 4 via Formstack here, along with your updated budget detail worksheet so that | can get this processed in
our system.

Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Best,

Laura Oropeza

Grants Specialist, Juvenile Justice

Criminal Justice Coordinating Council

104 Marietta St. NW, Suite 440, Atlanta, GA 30303
0:404.654.1830 | VRI: 404.902.8826
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[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]



